
"Food Lion dispatched
trucks carrying
approximately 1,200
packages of water at each
of these locations to
support our communities
during this time of need"

Food Lion to Distribute Free Water in Columbia, N.C., and Kill Devil Hills, N.C.

August 28, 2011

SALISBURY, N.C. – Food Lion is responding to our communities affected by Hurricane Irene with its first
community donation of free water at two Food Lion locations this evening.

Water Distribution Details:

Store 2110
*Highway 64 and LaKeiser Road, Columbia, N.C.
*Free water available to residents at approximately 6 p.m., while supplies last

Store 1532
*1720 North Croatan Highway, Kill Devil Hills, N.C.
*Free water available to residents at approximately 6:30 p.m., while supplies last

"Food Lion dispatched trucks carrying approximately 1,200 packages of water at each of these locations to support our communities during this time of
need," said Tim Shipman, director of crisis management at Delhaize America. "Over the next several days, we are working in partnership with disaster
response agencies to assess other community needs to support the recovery efforts from Hurricane Irene and will respond as soon as possible."

Food Lion remains focused on protecting the safety of its customers and associates, and has reopened the majority of its stores in eastern North
Carolina affected by Hurricane Irene.

About Food Lion
The Food Lion family of supermarkets, based in Salisbury, N.C., operates more than 1,200 supermarkets, either directly or through affiliated entities,
under the names of Food Lion, Harveys or Reid’s. These stores meet local customer needs and preferences for the freshest and best quality products.
The Food Lion family employs approximately 62,500 associates in 11 Southeast and Mid-Atlantic states.
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